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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 25 November 2021, 12:34 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Carol

Last Name * Nadon

Organization

Email *

Phone *

City/Town * ryley

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * Lobbying should not be a part of governing. It just makes
paid for politicians with whomever comes up with the
biggest bribe. We the people hire you to work for us, not
for the big companies. Our dollars pay your wages to do
what is best for each constituency. The job of our voted in
legislators is to see to the needs of his and her
constituency, whose wages we also pay for. This would
also include the needs of the companies and businesses
within their riding. If lobbyists are running the show then
what do we need MLAs for.




